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Question 
I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act regarding the 
private ambulance services contracted by the Scottish Ambulance Service. Specifically, I 
would like to request a list of private ambulance companies currently utilised by the trust.   
For each company, please provide the following information:   
Organisation Name   
Website Address   
Contact Phone Number   
Contact Email   
Contact Name   
  
This information will be used to help research the service in order to promote better 
compliance when handling controlled drugs and to align with Home Office audits, with a 
view to centralising the compliant needs. If possible, I would appreciate receiving this 
information in electronic format.   
   

Answer 
The Scottish Ambulance Service do not have contracts or utilise Private Ambulance Services.   


